Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: September 10, 2018

Re: Action Item

September 26, 2018 Board Meeting

<u>Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) Parent Involvement</u>. Recommend the Board approve payment for staff members to participate in the ESL evening programs for the 2018-2019 school year. Staff members are paid by the district and then reimbursed through ESEA-ESSA, Title III Funds at the current contracted hourly rate, \$37.00.

<u>District</u>- Family Night Program for five (5) staff members for up to 9 hours each for the 2018-2019 school year.